
                                                                   RGC Minutes 

                                                    July 5, 2011 

 

6:33pm  Meeting called to order by President Charlie Aichele 

President’s Report:  Charlie reports that new management of Diamond Oaks is working 

well with the club.  He also reports that Tom Oxley’s father has passed and in lieu of 

flowers the family has requested donations be sent to the Roseville Golf Clubs David 

Oxley Tournament.  No other big concerns.  

Vice Presidents Report: Tim Bryan thanked all the board members and volunteers for 

their participation and contributions to the Oxley Tournament.  He mentioned that we 

need to send a letter thanking Sysco Foods for their generous donation.  

1) Newsletter – Tim said that the newsletter was e-mailed out on June 30 and for the 

people who do not have e-mail, their newsletter has been mailed by snail mail.  

The next deadline for articles for the newsletter is August 24th.  

Rick Rusk will sell raffle tickets at the July 21st open meeting in Tim’s absence.  

David Oxley tokens are available for one dollar.  

Next year will be the 50th anniversary of the club.  The first President of the club was 

Scott Tibbitts.  We would like to research information on some of the first Presidents of 

the club. Possibly Jack Watts might have that information.  

Secretary’s Report: Chuck Heath reports there are now 387 active members.  Chuck 

predicts that we might hit 400 members. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Paul Christianson absent, no report.   

Tournament Director’s Report:  Neil Thomas had nothing to report. 

Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report:  Doug Smith reports that we have approximately 

$8500.00 in the bank and $7,200.00 in liability for future tournaments.  That leaves a 

surplus of $1,762.00 approximate. 

Handicapper’s Report:  Gary Krohn reports for the Firecracker Tournament that he gave 

a past rejoining member 90% of their handicap and that the player actually played to 

that number.  This worked out well.  



Rules Chair Report:  Dick Hunt had no report due to his absence. 

Webmaster’s Report: Steve Franco reported he will get the newsletter posted as well as 

the past months meeting minutes. 

Correspondence:  The club has received six donations towards the David Oxley 

Tournament.  Neil Thomas will send out personal thank you letters to the contributors. 

Old Business: By laws committee needs to change the audit date. 

New Business:  Jesse Sierra mentioned that Mike Blasé will be running the Diamond 

Tournament #3 and the Rose Cup Qualifier on the same date August 6th.  Mike also said 

that annual members can play for free before noon on the weekends but must get a cart. 

6:54pm Meeting adjourned. 

 


